
 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                              

         

 

 

                                    

 

 

 

      
                 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
PA 6195 (ENG) (revised 6/2019)                                          

 

You may be able to get your CalFresh 

eligibility and benefits RESTORED 
without a new application if you 
resolve the reason(s) for the 
discontinuance within the month 
following CalFresh discontinuance. 

 

Contact DPSS Customer Service Center at (866) 613-3777, 
for more information on the restoration of CalFresh eligibility 
and benefits.  

 
 

 Returning to Los Angeles County after moving 

out of County; or 

 Disqualified from the CalFresh Program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do You Know? 

Your benefits will not be restored if the 
CalFresh discontinuance was due to: 


